
TEMPLETON AREA ADVISORY GROUP  
Addressing the Area’s Land Use Planning Since 1994  

PO Box 1135 Templeton, CA 93465  

RECOMMENDATION REPORT TO THE COUNTY 

 

 

Via Email 

 

To:  John Peschong District 1 Supervisor 

        Vicki Janssen 

        Trevor Keith SLO County Planning Director  

        Eric Tolle, County Planner    

        Ysabel Eighmy 

        Greg O’Sullivan, Templeton Historical Museum Chair 

 

  

From: Scott Shirley, TAAG Board Chair 

cc: TAAG Board members  

 

 

September 24, 2023 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Report of TAAG Recommendation regarding Project No. N-DRC2023-00015 

 

A request by Templeton Historical Museum Society for a Minor Use Permit to allow for construction of a 

detached 2,400 sf storage building to house six historic Templeton carriages.  The project will result in the 

disturbance of approximately 2,400 square feet on a .21 acre parcel.  The proposed project is within the 

commercial retail land use category and is located at 301 Main Street in the community of Templeton, 

approximately two miles south of the City of Paso Robles.  The site is in the Salinas River Sub Area of the 

North County planning area. 

TAAG voted unanimously (5-0) during a publicly noticed Special Board Meeting on June 1, 2023 to 

recommend approval of this project. 

TAAG remains an interested party to this project and requests to be notified if there are significant revisions 

to the proposal or if a MND is published, so TAAG may revise previously approved recommendations after 

any documents are added. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Shirley 

 

TAAG Chair 


